Swaby Manufacturing Swaby LOBELINE™

Company, SINCE 1893 5420 West Roosevelt Road
. Suite 300

Chicego, Il 80644
Tel: (773) 626-1400

Fax: {773) 626-3646

April 9, 2015

Mr. Tom Fatout

City of Ft. Lauderdale- Public Services
George T Lohmeyer WWTP

1765 SE 18th Street

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33316

Re: Swaby LOBELINE Pump Representation
State of Florida

Dear Mr. Fatout:

Please accept this letter as formal notification to the City of Ft.
Lauderdale that Tom Evans Environmental, Inc., by contract, is the
authorized supplier for Swaby LOBELINE products in the Florida
market and for your account.

The SWABY product line includes rotary lobe pumps, factory re-builds

and replacement parts. Please contact Tom Evans Environmental, Inc.,
(863)-619-3789 for all your pumping needs including pumps, parts and
service,

Thank you for your consideration and continued support of Swaby
LOBELINE products. Please do not hesitate to call us if we may be of
further service.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kook A Fbrt

Rick A. Hunt
National Sales Manager
Swaby LOBELINE

“OUR REPUTATION IS NEVER COMPLETELY EARNED, IT IS OUR CONTINUING
INTEREST”
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Tom Evans Environmental, Inc.

April 9, 2015

Mr. Tom Fatout - Maintenance Chief
City of Ft. Lauderdale- Public Services
George T Lohmeyer WWTP

1765 SE 18th Street

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33316

Re: SWABY Lobeline Pumps Municipal Representation in Florida

Dear Mr. Fatout,

Because the City of Ft. Lauderdale is one of our most valued customers, we always make sure that our
pricing to you is maintained at the most competitive level possible without sacrificing quality of service
or response to your needs. As the SWABY Lobeline Municipal representatives for the state of Florida,
our pricing to you has been and will continue to be offered at the lowest possible level that our cost will
allow. We will make every effort to maintain the highest level of customer service to your organization.

We greatly appreciate the confidence you have placed in Tom Evans Environmental and look forward to

working with you in the near future.

Let me know if I can be of any further service to you.

Sincerely,

Paul Telesco
Vice President, Tom Evans Environmental, Inc.

Cc: Thomas R. Evans

3605 Ventura Drive East @ Lakeland, FL 3381 ® 863-619-3789 (Voice)® B63-619-8098 (Fax)

[59 Corrine Place ® Key Largo, FL 33037 @ 305-451-2031 (Voice)® 305-451-1498 (Fax)
WWW.TOMEVANS.COM
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